
Why it’s Important to Update
Your ‘No’ Pets By-law Now!
How will you respond to the recent decision of the Court of
Appeal in the Cooper case which says that a by-law prohibiting
pets is invalid?

Will you wait for the dust to settle before deciding what you
will do?  Or will you act now and change any by-law that
prohibits pets?

Any  owners  corporations  that  wait  for  the  dust  to  settle
following that decision before changing their pets by-law may
well live to regret that decision.

In this article we take a closer look at each of different
approaches and recommend why playing the waiting game could be
your undoing.

Read the full article here: Why is it important to update your
pets by-law NOW?

CONTACT US HERE TO REVIEW YOUR ‘NO’ PETS BY-LAW

For all NSW strata legal including by-laws, building defect
and levy collection advice contact us here or call 02 9562
1266, we’re happy to assist.
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